

Madison Meadow News

Vol. 1, Issue 1 April 1, 2006

Ideas Galore at Annual Meeting

By Lynne Marsh

The Madison Meadow annual meeting was held on March 22 at Washington Park Rec Center. Board members discussed the highlights of the last year and plans for the coming year. We voted for new voting members and new Board members.

With one Board member resigning and a new one having been added, the Board will continue with nine members this year. We added four new voting members and two resigned so there are now 41 voting members (including Board members).

A lively brainstorming session included many ideas on fundraising. We were inspired by the wonderful sense of community. We will be sending the list of ideas to you soon for feedback. Thank you to everyone who participated.

If you would like more information about the meeting send us an email at info@madisonmeadow.org or call 683-3430.

About this Newsletter

This newsletter is being sent via e-mail to neighbors who have donated to or expressed an interest in supporting Madison Meadow. It is produced by Laurel Peterson (687-9073) with contributions from and approval of the Madison Meadow Board.

If you no longer wish to receive this newsletter via e-mail, please let us know at laurelptrsn@hotmail.com.

Mark Your Calendars for the Fundraising Candle Sale!

Come join your neighbors at the PartyLite Candle Sale, a benefit for Madison Meadow.

When: Tuesday, April 18

7:00pm

Where: 2161 Madison St.

Please be sure to RSVP to Laurel Peterson at 687-9073 or laurelptrsn@hotmail.com.

20% of all sales will be donated to Madison Meadow.

Decorate you home! Celebrate life! Illuminate your spirit! www.partylite.com

Who is Madison Meadow?

Madison Meadow is the name of the non-profit, 501(c)(3), corporation that was formed in November of 2003 to preserve the two-acre historic, remnant orchard and meadow at 22nd and Madison in Eugene, OR. Madison Meadow is also the name of this two-acre parcel. We are currently in the process of raising funds to purchase the meadow so that we may preserve the beauty and tranquility of the meadow for decades to come.

The board and voting membership is open to anyone who shares our vision of keeping the meadow as open space.

For more information please see: www.madisonmeadow.org